Please stop H.766.

With all the other financial hardships currently facing Vermonters, coupled with the uncertainty
of the Education Tax increase, it would be irresponsible to further burden the tax payers, the
insured and all Vermont residents with additional costs of living expenses.

Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter.

Susan McGee

Asst Clerk

Town of Rutland

181 Business Route 4
Center Rutland, VT 05736
802-773-2528, Ext 3202



